
   Dear Nekesa (Harvesters), 

   Margaret and I have been greatly blessed to be with you in the  
  United States these last few months. Before we came to the US we 
had experienced many trials that tried to stop us from coming to you. 
However, we Praise our Lord Jesus that He made a way for us to come and be 
with you! 

In our privilege of being with you, Margaret and 
I were able to visit with many like minded 
believers.  

We were blessed to visit brothers and sisters in 
Las Vegas, St, George, Ogden,  Glenwood 
Springs,  Siloam Springs, Stillwater Grove, 
Kenwood, Tahlequah, Newcastle, and Enid. 

In each place Margaret and I were received by 
our brothers and sisters in Christ with such great 
love. We had a wonderful time fellowshipping about 
our Lord Jesus Christ and the things that He is doing  
in every place we visited, and in Kenya through the 
work of Bungoma Bible Ministries. We saw the 
evidence of the same Holy Spirit working the same things in both places. 

I had the privilege to teach. I shared on Ephesians 3:20 “ To Him who is able to 
do exceedingly abundantly above all that we ask or even think according to 
the power that works in us.”  

In our conversations with our brothers and sisters these last few months, we 
have talked about this very verse. God is more than able to do miraculous 
works and these great things. However, we can forget that He said he does 
these works through US! 
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(This was Margaret’s first 
time seeing snow.)
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Young boy from 
Bungoma Bible 
Children’s Home

You and I are the vessels that the Lord has 
chosen to use.  

It is through YOU that His power works in you 
both to will and to do exceedingly abundantly 
above all things we ask and think. That means we 
have to lean into His ability, His power that He 
placed in us by the Holy Spirit.  

Your work of praying for us and financially sowing 
into Bungoma Bible Ministries is ‘doing 
exceedingly abundantly above’. You are providing a home for the 
orphans, feeding them, and providing an education for them.  You are 
training up young men and women, the next generation of pastors, 
preachers, teachers to further the gospel through the work of Bungoma 
Bible School. You are feeding the hungry through the street kids ministry 
by providing food and clothes to those abandoned to live off the street. 
Together we are showing God’s love and grace to the people of Kenya. 

You are doing great things through your faithfulness to lean into the 
power of the Holy Spirit that works in you!  

Philippians 2:2 “You make my joy complete by being of the same mind, 
maintaining the same love, united in spirit, intent on one purpose.” 

Through this visit, we have seen that we are of  ‘same mindedness’. 
Despite the distance of oceans, languages and cultures we are moving 
towards the same goal together, to see all come to the knowledge of our 
Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ.  

We glorify our Lord Jesus Christ by demonstrating His love to us and to 
our people in Kenya through you.  Your partnership with us is making a 
difference in the lives of the bible school students, the orphans, and  the 
street kids. Together we are bringing in the harvest! 

Forever Grateful,  
Justus Ochuro 

Worship Service 
in Bungoma Bible 
School

Feeding the young 
boys that live on 
the street
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